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Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation is designing 

safety improvements at the intersection of Nova Road 

(State Road (S.R.) 5A) and Miles Drive in Port Orange, 

Volusia County. 

The purpose of this project is to increase safety, 

improve traffic flow, and reduce the number of areas 

where vehicles cross paths by modifying the full 

median opening to a two-way directional median 

opening with appropriate signage and pavement 

markings. This change will continue to allow 

northbound and southbound right turns, as well as 

eastbound and westbound left turns onto Miles Drive. 

Northbound and southbound left turns onto Nova 

Road will be prohibited at this intersection.  

These improvements were developed following an 

intersection study completed in March 2020. 

 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

Nova Road (S.R. 5A) at Miles 

Drive Safety Improvements 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 992100-4 

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com/project/992100-4 

 FDOT Project Manager 
Kevin Marquez 
386-943-5527 

Kevin.Marquez@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

Design: In Progress, Completion, Mid-2022   $       10,800 

Right of Way: Within Existing N/A 

Construction: Start, Mid-2022 

Completion, Late 2022 

$       67,000  

Project Location 

S
p

ru
c

e
 C

re
e
k
 R

d
. 

Taylor Rd. 

*subject to change 
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